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Penn State University, their Track & Field Coaches, and the Mid-Atlantic Association of
USATF Officials Committee announce a training clinic for those interested in becoming
certified USATF track & field officials. It is open for those with no or little experience in
officiating, or even those that might want to hone their skills. The clinicians will be
master level officials with extensive experience at all levels of track & field officiating
and will be offering hands on training at various venues within the Ashenfelter multi-
sports facility (Indoor Track) on December 15th at 9:00 AM. The clinic is expected to
last 3 hours and will be followed by working at the Penn State Blue White Intrasquad
track meet. At the completion of the clinic materials will be available to apply for certifi-
cation as a USATF Association level official.

There is no cost for the clinic and the application fee for certification of $65 covers the
2013-2016 Olympiad. Membership in USATF is required for certification and will pro-
vide liability insurance as an official. Membership is $30.00/year. Bringing these fees

to thezelinic will facilitate the certification process.
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the most prestlglous indoor Track & Field facilities in the country. ji iy

See you in ecember‘

For more information, or to register, contact
Jess Riden at jnr126@psu.edu; or (814)'8 ,63'2120
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